
Contact Person:  Email address: 

Phone Number:  Cell Phone:

Grant Amount Requesting:  

Grant check payable to:

Mailing Address:       Zip Code 

Describe your organization: 

Describe how the funds will be used by your school or organization:

info@bstrongelpaso.org 5024 Doniphan #2, El Paso, TX 79932 915.833.0393

APPLICATION
The Braden Aboud Memorial Foundation is dedicated to improving the health and educational development of El 
Paso’s youth. Since 2007, more than $2,500,000 has been returned through in-kind and monetary donations to 
schools, teams, and organizations throughout El Paso. This grant is aimed toward providing schools, teams, 
organizations, and other programs for children with funding for various needs for the 2022-2023 school year.
To be considered for the grant, please complete the application below and submit by mail or in-person to: The 
Braden Aboud Memorial Foundation, 5024 Doniphan #2, El Paso, TX 79932 or via email to info@bstrongelpaso.org 
by April 8th, 2024

School or Organization Name: 




